
 

 

Stockholm , April 29, 2010
Exchange Notice 
Exchange members  

Termination of membership on NASDAQ OMX Stockholm 
 
NASDAQ OMX Stockholm has, on request by the member, decided to terminate the cash equity 
membership of Straumur-Burdaras Fjarfestingabanki. The membership will expire as of 1 May 2010. 
 
Straumur-Burdaras Fjarfestingabanki has traded with member ID STR in the trading system. 
 
For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact Stefan Pinter, telephone  
+ 46 8 405 60 00. 
 
 
 
 

 

  

Stefan Pinter Mattias Hammarqvist 
Account Manager Head of Nordic Sales 
 
 


